



18th August 2014

Notice of Road Closure and Night Time Working

Dear Resident,

RE: Drewstead Road Bridge (Streatham Hill Station)

FM Conway is working in partnership with Lambeth Council to deliver Drewstead Road Concrete repair works as part of the Bridge Strengthening programme. These works will involve new road surfacing to the bridge deck and concrete repairs to strengthen the bridge.

These works will be carried out at the above location from 1st September 2014 for a period of 12 weeks.

The works will involve concrete repair works on the Streatham Hill Station road bridge. Part of the works will take place during the night time for a period of two weeks but our contractors will endeavour to keep the noise to an absolute minimum at all times.

The road closure will be operational from 1st September and is scheduled to reopen by Friday 10th October for the bridge deck waterproofing works. Your cooperation is essential and we request that you do not park in the areas affected by the proposed works. Please note that obstructing vehicles may need to be relocated to nearby roads. Warning signage and barriers will be located in the areas to be affected

The works may cause some disruption but all efforts will be made to keep inconvenience to a minimum for the duration of the strengthening works.

Thank you for your patience during this essential maintenance work.

If you have any special requirements or need to arrange access for people with disabilities please contact me on the number or email address below.

Yours faithfully

John Briggs Jeeva Thillaivasan

FM Conway supervisor Project Engineer (Lambeth)

020 8636 8822 jthillaivasan@lambeth.gov.uk

078 8443 6339

If you require further information relating to the proposed work or would like any of this information in large print, Braille, audiotape or another language, please contact 020 7926 9000.